From: Siobhan Lavelle

Sent: Monday, 19 August 2019 12:01 PM

To: James Groundwater

Cc: Amy Watson

Subject: RE: Notice of Exhibition — 42 Honeysuckle Drive, Newcastle (SSD-10251)

Our Ref: Doc19/595102
Your ref no: SSD 10251

James Groundwater

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
Department of Planning and Environment

GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

By email: James.Groundwater@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Groundwater,

Further to your email dated 2 August 2019 seeking clarification on correspondence issued by the Heritage
Council of NSW for SSD 10251 Notice of Exhibition for 42 Honeysuckle Drive, Newcastle, dated 26 July
2019.

The referral information has been reconsidered given the Department’s clarification that the works are an
internal building modification to levels 5 and above, rather than works which may disturb archaeological
‘relics” within the meaning of the Heritage Act 1977. Given this clarification, please disregard the
comment issued in the letter dated 26 July 2019 and be advised the Heritage Coucnil of NSW raises no
issues with the currently referred modification.

As raised with officers of Department of Planning, Industry and Environment, the information referred and
available for public comment included the original documents for parts of the site not relevant to this
modification.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Siobhan Lavelle OAM | Senior Team Leader, Specialist Services

Heritage, Community Engagement, Department of Premier and Cabinet

Level 6, 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta Locked Bag 5020 Parramatta 2124

T:(02) 9873 8546 | M: 0455093962 | E: siobhan.lavelle@environment.nsw.gov.au
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